
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/4/2016 11:25:15 AM
Subject: Commodore Road Work

Greetings Mayor and Council-

Happy New Year!

I was asked last Fall by at least one Councillor about the work being completed at Commodore Road (beside the 
south side of Cambie Street bridge). We are conducting soil remediation. I wanted to inform you that the 
completion date has been delayed from December 2015 to February 2016, due to weather conditions and additional 
contamination encountered during the remediation.

We have improved signage on site to better let the public know what work is being conducted and the timeline. 

Thanks

Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
o. 604.873.7627
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca 
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